
Autumn 1 2020
Welcome to Oak Class!

I am so pleased to welcome you to a new           
school year.  Our topic this half term is ‘Got          
To Be Me’.  Throughout the topic we will be 
celebrating everything that is great about us and what 
we can do to be healthy in mind, body and soul. 
In English we will be learning the story of The Papaya 
That Spoke.  In Mathematics we will be learning about 
Place Value and Addition.  We will learn more about 
keeping our bodies healthy as well as carrying out 
experiments in science.  
In Geography we will be learning to identify the four 
countries of the United Kingdom and their capital 
cities as well as finding out some of their famous 
landmarks.  In art we will be learning skills to help us 
paint our own portraits.  In Design and Technology we 
will be learning how to bake and design healthy snacks. 
Our focus in Computing will be on programming. PE and 
PHSE will enable us to keep our minds healthy.  

Days to Remember

PE             Monday

Home 
Learning in     Monday

99 Club  Tuesday

Spelling Test Tuesday

Things to Remember

Children should come to school 
wearing their trainers/plimsols on 
a Monday ready for PE.

Children will need to bring a pair 
of named wellies to school which 
can be kept here for Forest 
School.

Please make sure your child has a 
named water bottle in school.


